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Welcome back to our final half term of the year - I hope everyone had an 
enjoyable break last week.  We’ve had an exciting start to the half term 
with another busy week ending with year 2’s fabulous assembly this 

afternoon.  As the warmer weather approaches, please ensure your children come to 
school wearing suncream and with a hat to wear at play times.  This is also the time 
of year that we find discarded cardigans and jumpers around the school so it would 
be helpful if items of clothing were also labelled.  Thank you for your support with this. 
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GOLD ROSETTE

Emmi RW
  Emily O

   Kris B
     Ewan G

      Dylan B
        Esme C

          Elliott N
           Ada J

             George B

Congratulations to all of 
Year 2 for their wonderful 
learning assembly today - 
what a lot you have packed 
in this term! You all spoke 
and presented perfectly and 
should all be very proud of 
themselves. Well Done.

YEAR 6 PAINT UP A STORM!
This week, our year 6 

pupils all took part 
in creating a fabulous 
'stormy sea' landscape for 
this year's Middlewich 
Folk and Boat Festival. 
As part of the Festival, 
which takes place 
between 14th - 16th June, 
St Michael's Church are 
creating a crazy goldf 
course around the Church. 

The artwork we have 
created will represent all 
of Wimboldsley, and will 

go behind one of the holes. 
Please look out for it when 
you visit!

Excitement is now 
building for our 

upcoming Year 6 
residential to York. 
The trip takes place 
from Monday 24th 
June to Wednesday 
26th June and after 
travelling by train,  
promises to be filled 
with  lots of cultural 
experiences, spooky 
goings-on and lots 
of fun and laughter.

STOP PRESS  - This year our whole school Sports day is being held on 	
Thursday 27th June, 1.30pm - more details to follow.

ASSEMBLY 
SUCCESSYear 6 received their 

colourful leavers hoodies 
this week and don't they 
look amazing! They will 

What a group of 'hoodie' two-shoes!
be able to wear them for 
rest of the year (apart 
from the whole-school 
photo day!)

We would like to say a huge thank you to Mr Billington and Jack for the 
donation of a goal post and rugby balls to the school. They have already had a 

big impact on everyones enjoyment at playtime and provided lots of fun.
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NEXT WEEKS LUNCH MENU


